
Federation of Bangladesh Medical Society of 

Australia. 

 

Dear Respected Bangladeshi Friends and colleagues, 

I am sure you are aware about the COVID-19 crisis. As you probably know from recent 

email, we are organizing to send some PPE for Bangladeshi doctors who are working in 

rural and remote area. 

Please make your donation to following account. We are trying to order the PPE ASAP. Your 

help would be an urgent necessity. 

 

Name: Federation of Bangladesh Medical Societies of Australia 

BSB: 016-498 

AC No 4139-12278 

Reference: PPE 

 

1.We are only sending Fund to Doctor Organization in Bangladesh (not political). 

2. Can’t send PPE from Australia (not allowed) 

3. For frontline Doctors working in rural area of Bangladesh. 

 

Many thanks 

Mohammed Islam 

President 

FBMSA 

Dr. Ayaz Chowdhury 

President 

Bangladesh Forum for Community Engagement 

Past (Founder) President  

Federation of Bangladesh Medical Society of Australia. 

 


